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Friday 16 December

In a stunning finale to an excellent term, we have seen top class performances from FS1, FS2, KS1 and KS2.
The standard of acting, singing and dancing wouldn’t be out of place on the West End. Well done and
congratulations to all of the children and staff who worked enthusiastically and with good humour to
realise the vision!!

Sadly, we say farewell to a number of staff today; Miss Turner, who is returning the UK to pursue exciting
new adventures. Miss Turner has been a tremendous asset to the school and will be missed by us all. Mrs
Davidson will be leaving to take up a teaching post in the new Queen Berengaria School in Dhekalia — she
has been a fantastic support to the school here in her capacity as an LSA and latterly a teacher in Y1. She
too will be missed by us all. Finally, we shall miss Mrs Stephens, who leaves her Y1 LSA position to move
on. Mrs Stephens has been a great member of the Y1 team and we wish her all the best for the future.

We also wish the children who leave us today all the best for their next exciting move — you have left a
great gift to us here because of the growth and development we have seen in you.

To all departing friends, children and colleagues thank you for being a part of the story.

Have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year!!

Ben Turner
Headteacher




